from a humble heart, a great wave of charitg
Little Sisters of the Poor - 150 years in America

Cateh the Wave!

As we celebrate our 150" year of service here in the USA,
it is our joy to invite young people to join us for the following events
in support of vocational discernment for the consecrated religious life:

September 23, 2018 ~ Pizza and Praise for young adult men & women ~ Palatine
[
November 2-4, 2018 ~ “This is My Story” Discernment Retreat
for young single women 17-35 ~ Chicago
_—
January 26, 2019 ~ Liturgy and Luncheon for young adult men & women ~ Palatine

(R0
March 22-24, 2019 ~ “Mission Chicago” Service Weekend for young women ~ Chicago
Ve W
May 2, 2019 ~ “Before His Throne” Supper and Eucharistic Adoration

for young adult men & women ~ Palatine

There is no charge fior these events, » €anly registhation s, appreciafed!
a(af'me, €vehﬁ,: (%M@ 0 €vew6x:

St. Joseph’s Home ~ Little Sisters of the Poor St. Mary’s Home ~ Little Sisters of the Poor
80 W. Northwest Hwy., Palatine IL 60067 2325 N. Lakewood Ave., Chicago IL 60614

FOR INFORMATION AND TO REGISTER: FOR INFORMATION AND TO REGISTER:

vcpalatine@littlesistersofthepoor.org vcchicago@littlesistersofthepoor.org
or (847) 358-5700 or (773) 484-8444



